
PUBLIC	NOTICE
Temporary	closure	of	Manor	Royal, Langley Green & Tushmore,          

11th	January	2021

NOTICE	IS	HEREBY	GIVEN	that	from	the	date	specified	below,	West	Sussex	County	Council	has	
temporarily	closed	to	all	traffic	Manor	Royal, in	the	Crawley	District	under	Section	14(2)	of	the	
Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984,	as	amended,	on	Manor	Royal	exit	from	the	A23	London	Road	
onto	Manor	Royal	to	be	closed	only.

The	temporary	closure	is	scheduled	to	commence	on	11th	January	2021	for	up	to	5	days	(It	is	
estimated	to	be	completed	on	15th	January	2021)	and	is	required	for	the	safety	of	the	public	and	
workforce	while	Doocey	North	East	on	behalf	of	WSCC	undertakes	installation	of	fibre	ducting	
within	the	footway,	the	closure	is	required	for	a	walkway	within	the	carriageway.

The	restriction	will	be	in	place	day-time	only	from	08:00	until	17:00

An	alternative	route	will	be	signed	on	site	but	please	visit		https://one.network/?tm=119825765	
for	more	details.

Access	for	emergency	service	vehicles	and	pedestrians	will	be	maintained	at	all	times	during	the	
closure.

For	information	regarding	this	closure	please	contact	Matthew	Verrall	of	Doocey	North	East	on	
07841070013	who	will	able	to	assit	with	scope	of	these	works.

Dated:	1st	December	2020
Matt	Davey

Director	of	Highways,	Transport	and	Planning

West	Sussex	County	Council

Report	a	problem	with	a	road	or	pavement	or	raise	a	highways	related	enquiryFollow	us	at	@WSHighways

Email:	ttro@westsussex.gov.uk

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/report-a-problem-with-a-road-or-pavement/
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/make-an-enquiry-about-a-road-or-pavement/
http://twitter.com/WShighways
mailto:ttro@westsussex.gov.uk



